Thanks for another great week! Please see the updates below and let us know if you have any questions. 
 
·         Wednesday, September 21st, will be an early release day.  We will dismiss at 12:45 PM.  Expect all PM bus routes to be approximately 3 hours earlier than normal.  Please call the office or let your child’s teacher know  as soon as possible if there are any changes with how your child will go home on Wednesday, September 21st.  All students will eat lunch at school before being dismissed.  This is a no letter day, and their schedules will be different on this day.
·         Curriculum Night will be Thursday, September 22nd.  Join us in the cafeteria at 6PM for a brief PTO meeting, and then you will be able to go to your child’s classroom. We will have two twenty minutes sessions for families who have more than one classroom to visit. 
·         Please be mindful of student absences, being tardy, and early dismissals.  Students miss valuable instruction when they are tardy or leave early.  Please send in notes or call us if your child is out for an excused absence.
·         We continue to have COVID-19 cases in our school community.  If your child is having symptoms, please keep your child home.  Remember, we have rapid testing available at the school for our students.  We continue to follow all protocols and quarantine procedures.
 
Take care and have a great weekend!  We’ll try it again…..GO PANTHERS J
 
Ms. Holbrook

